
 

 

 

 
April 2018 

Easter Biscuit Competition 

Photos! 

Following the fantastic response, we had for our “Easter Biscuit Competition”, we are launching an “Royal 

Crown” Biscuit Competition. 

We would love to see the wonderful creations from our kitchens so we are asking for pictures showing your 

“Royal Crown” Biscuits. When decorating your entries, we would recommend that you use ingredients that 

are available from Brakes via Cypad i.e. icing sugar, cocoa powder, cherries, sultanas, colourings etc... 

It is your chance to let everyone see your creativity and we are hoping that people enter into the spirit of the 

competitions. If you have any queries, please speak to your Business Manager. 

If your picture is chosen it will go forward in to a draw to win a prize. The winner will be announced after the 

May ½ term Break. All entries need to be in by the end of Friday 18th May 2018. 

Please send your photos in via Cypad, by emailing hello@edsential.co.uk or send us a message on Facebook.  

If your photo is chosen as a winner, you and your team will win a £10 voucher each. Then at the end of the 

year all the photos used will be entered in a final draw. You and your team could win a great prize. 

Start baking - Good Luck. Thank you 

Tracy Moore - Head of Catering 

 

 

 


